
 
 
 

THANK YOU !!   Whether as a director in the districts for ten years or 
in back office support for an additional ten, it’s been a pleasure to 
serve the Arch Cape community.  Your consistent cooperation and 
support has been greatly appreciated. 
 
I am personally excited about the prospect of the public acquiring the 
Arch Cape Forest and the benefits it will provide. 
 
WOULD YOU PLEASE HELP? in the transition from our present 
accounting for customer accounts to the new Ubmax software 
scheduled for March 10th quarterly billings in 2022 to be administered 
by my successor after the end of this year. 
 
PLEASE PAY THE EXACT AMOUNT  owing for both the water and 
sanitary districts as reflected in the December 10th quarterly billing by 
January 31, 2022.  This will greatly help us in the billing accounting 
transition next year. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Steve Hill 


